
Children in Grades 2 to 8 will join parents at 10:15 a.m. to hear about camp. 

Think Summer, Think Jewish Camp! 

Please join us during Religious School  

on Sunday, January 28 at 10 a.m. 

when we welcome Jeremy Klotz, director of Goldman Union 

Camp Institute in Zionsville, and learn about plans for Summer 

2018 at our regional URJ camp.  

We’ll also have information on: 

 Special discounts for Temple kids who 

register by the end of February for two- 

or four-week sessions 

 Camperships through the Temple 

 Camperships for first-time campers 

through the Foundation for Jewish 

Camp at onehappycamper.org  

 Camp is filling quickly. Register now to 

reserve your child’s spot. If you cancel 

by April 1, your deposit and any        

payments will be returned.  

Attending camp is especially           

important for kids from smaller   

Jewish communities.  

Find out why:  

 https://vimeo.com/149208525  

Learn more at http://guci.org/ 

Questions?  Contact Beth or Dan Zweig 

(260) 672-8772 

Stop by the Goldstine Chapel for 

coffee & a nosh at 9:45 a.m. while 

children are in the assembly.  

Following the camp program,         

Religious School families will meet 

for the Tu B’shvat Seder at 11 a.m. 
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